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Diary Dates 
 

 

December 

7th  Christmas Fayre 

10th  Class 1 visit to West 

Midlands Safari Park 

11th  Pre-School visit to 

Perrygrove 

14th  Christmas Lunch – Christmas 

Jumpers 

17th Flu Vaccination – YR-Y5 

 Infant Production – 6pm 

18th  Infant Production – 1.30pm 

 Junior Production – 6pm 

19th  Junior Production – 1.30pm 

 Pre-School Production – 

6pm 

21st  Carol Service 

 Last day of term 

 

January 2019 

7th  INSET – No school for 

children 

8th  Return to school 

9th  Year 1 & 2 start swimming  

29th  Height, weight and vision – 

Year R & 6 

 

February  

15th  Last day of term 

25th  INSET – No school for 

children 

26th  Return to school 

26th  Class 1 start Gymnastics 

  

 

 
 

 
 

Christmas Fayre 

Next Friday is our Christmas Fayre.  Once again it has 

been organised by Class 4 who have been working 

hard to source raffle prizes and design their games.  

The Fayre starts a 1.15pm and you will be welcome to 

come into school and collect your children from their 

class from this time onwards.  Children who have not 

been collected by 1.30 pm will have the opportunity 

to walk around the Fayre with school staff.  Once 

again this year, we are lucky enough to be joined by 

Father Christmas who has taken time out from his 

busy schedule! 
 

Inter-House Competition  

As you may be aware, following feedback from the 

children, we set up a House system in school as they 

asked for more competitions. On Monday the 

children will take part in an Inter-House competition 

during their PE lessons.   

 

Christmas Lunch  

On Friday 14th December the children will enjoy our 

annual Christmas Lunch.  They are very welcome to 

come into school wearing a Christmas Jumper with 

their school uniform.   
 

Christmas Performances 
Tickets for the Christmas Productions will be sent out 

next week.  Two tickets per performance for the 

Infant and Junior Play will be sent, whilst four tickets 

will be sent for the Pre-School performance.  Please 

return any unwanted tickets to school as we will be 

running a waiting list for anyone who would like 

additional tickets.   
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This Term’s Value:  
Empathy 

 
Well done and thank you to George from Class 2 who was 
nominated for showing our value this term.  

Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 
 

Pre-School          Jack and Luca 
 
Class 1               Jack, Elsa, Pacey, Tayzie and Toby 
                
Class 2               Dyllan, Olly, Olivia  
 
Class 3               Phoebe, Matthew and Ruby  
 
Class 4               Katie and Theo 
 


